
WEEKLY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER
(1/28/24)

INFORMATION FOR THIS WEEK:
Dear Students and Parents,

Here are some important information for you all to be aware of for the week of January 29 - February 2, 2024:

1) Please click HERE to access the most up-to-date 2023-24 Calendar.

2) We have three new teachers joining the ICSLima community. First, Ms. Virginia Sinsabaugh (pictured left) will be
joining us as an EFL / LEAP teacher. Second, Mrs. Dunn (pictured middle) will be joining us as an EFL / LS Teacher.
Third, Ms. Ampuero (pictured right) will be joining us as a Spanish and Peruvian Social Studies teacher. I am so
excited to welcome these ladies to our community, and I look forward to seeing how God blesses us through them.

2) We have several important changes to our facility that will alter your child’s experience at school. First, we have
moved the Kindergarten class from the court area to the first floor near the Pre-kindergarten class, across from the
main bathrooms. Second, we have moved our Nurse Station from the second floor to the court area. Third, we have
moved the music classroom to the court area. Finally, we have two new classrooms available for EFL and LS needs.

3) Please click HERE to access the February lunch menu.

4) Our new uniform company has all the summer uniform items ready for purchase. We will be sending pictures of all
the uniforms items on Tuesday (1/30/24), and the company will be on campus Thursday for face-to-face
communication and sales.

5) ICSLima will be hosting our New Family Orientation at 2pm on Thursday, February 1, 2024. We are so excited to
welcome all the new families this semester!

6) ICSLima will be hosting our Back-to-School Open House event for all parents and students at 3pm on Thursday,
February 1, 2024. This is a great opportunity to reconnect with classmates and teachers before the first day back to
school.

7) Please click HERE to access the initial draft of our 2024-25 School Calendar. There are some updates needed for
specific events in this calendar, and when they are completed, we will be sure to send out access to everyone.
However, we wanted to get the general start and end dates to you all, as they should not change significantly.

Thank you so much for your attention to this newsletter. As always, feel free to email me at gwalker@icslima.org if you have
any questions.

Blessings,

Gideon Walker
School Director
International Christian School of Lima
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IMPORTANT UPCOMING EVENTS:
Feb 1: New Family Orientation and Back-to-School Open House
Feb 2: First Day of Classes
Feb 13: ICSLima Parent Training: American Education System
Feb 19-23: ECC & ELEM Spiritual Emphasis Week
Feb 19-23: MS Outdoor Education
Feb 26: Start of After School Activities
Mar 4: Early Dismissal Day
Mar 4-8: HS Retreat & Service Project
Mar 5: Q3 Coffee with Admin
Mar 22: International Cultures Day
Mar 23-31: Easter & Holy Week Break
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